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For Immediate Release






                  November 9, 2015
Program on:
Why We Need New National Holidays,


And Should Start All Over 
The College of Complexes, The Playground for People Who Think, will be presenting a program on completely revising and re-scheduling national holidays celebrated in the U.S.  Charles Paidock, the featured speaker, will look at what he says is “a curious collection of civic celebrations, many of which he maintains have been commercialized, and reflect poorly on our society.”  He recommends that “we should get rid of them altogether, and start all over again with authentic, intelligently designed ones to inculcate values.”  Attendees are asked to present their own suggestions for new holidays.


Some of Mr. Paidock’s recommendations include eliminating Valentine Day since it merchandises love, and fosters the purchasing of romance.  President’s Day is only an occasion for sales on autos and appliances.  He suggests replacing Thanksgiving with a “Friendship Dinner Day,” the date of which is not fixed, but decided upon by those participating.  There would be one “Ethnicity Day” to celebrate all cultural traditions, and you could pick which events around town to go to, or which restaurant to have dinner.  On “Historical Heritage Day” the focus could change so people can learn about different things which took place in the nation’s past.  There should be an “Artist’s Day,” for going to plays or performance, or galleries and art museums, and a “Scientific Discovery Day” to recognize experimental research.  Christmas should be transformed, and instead of rabid consumerism, replaced with an “Authentic Activities Day,” recognizing and supporting charitable activities, and one would buy nothing.  

Other events such as New Year’s Eve, St. Patrick’s Day, and Halloween, he maintains are perhaps beyond repair.
The program includes a design for revising the calendar as well, with a standard, never-changing one of 13 identical, equal months, all the same length.  The presenter has put together a powerpoint featuring a significant number of illustrations.
The college meets at 6:00 PM every Saturday at Dappers East Restaurant, 2901 W. Addison, Chicago.  Tuition is $3.00 to help defray costs.  Dining is optional.  For a complete listing of upcoming speakers and topics see the group’s website at www.collegeofcomplexes.org.  It is volunteer operated, maintains no membership, and all meetings are open to the public. Free parking is available.
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